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Tiffany Moore

From: Leonard Krog
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 8:47 AM
To: AVICC Info
Cc: Donna Stennes; Penny Cote; Dale Lindsay; Sheila Gurrie; Vanessa Craig; Douglas Holmes
Subject: RE: Invitation to Host the 2025 AVICC AGM & Convention
Attachments: 2025 AVICC Convention Invitation to Host- CITY OF NANAIMO_Feb 2024.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 ❚❛❜ EXTERNAL Verify links before clicking. 

 
Good Morning, 
Thank you for this and personally I enthusiasƟcally support hosƟng in 2025 but it is a Council/RDN decision so I am 
copying this to the relevant folks and asking it be put on the Agenda(s) for consideraƟon. Much appreciate the early 
request. 
Best, 
 
 

Mayor Leonard Krog 
City of Nanaimo 
455 Wallace Street 
Nanaimo, BC  V9S 5J6 
Phone:  250-755-4400 | Email:  leonard.krog@nanaimo.ca 
 

     
     
 
From: AVICC Info <info@avicc.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2024 1:20 PM 
To: Mayor Leonard Krog <Leonard.Krog@nanaimo.ca> 
Cc: Donna Stennes <Donna.Stennes@nanaimo.ca>; Penny Cote <pcote@acrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Invitation to Host the 2025 AVICC AGM & Convention 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organizaƟon. Exercise cauƟon when opening aƩachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

Good Afternoon, Mayor Krog, 
 
Attached is an invitation from AVICC President Penny Cote for the City of Nanaimo to host the 2025 AVICC 
AGM & Convention. I understand through Donna that this may be an item for discussion at an upcoming City 
of Nanaimo Council meeting. 
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Feel free to reach out if you have any questions or require further information. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Theresa Dennison 
Executive Coordinator | Association of Vancouver Island and Coastal Communities 
 
236.237.1202 
tdennison@avicc.ca 
www.avicc.ca   
 

 
 
The AVICC acknowledges that we are grateful to live, work, and play on the traditional territories of the Coast 
Salish, Nuu-Chah-Nulth and Kwak-Waka'wakw Peoples 
 
 
This email is confidential and may be privileged; it is for the use of the named recipient(s) only. If you are not an intended recipient of this email, please notify the 
sender immediately and do not copy or disclose its contents to any person or body. Any use of this email by an unintended recipient is prohibited.  
 


